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hands and hearts into the world to alter lives for 
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 So far ñOld Man Winterò has wreaked havoc on the Northeast portion of the United 

States.  Extreme blizzards and temperatures test us each and every day.  But March arrives 

and the days lengthen; the snow melts, and people begin to emerge from their homes to 

breath in the warmer air. 

 
 March may not look very attractive to a northerner.  The snow turned from a bril-

liant white to a dark, dirty and littered gray or black.  Those litter items hidden by the 

snowfall, now appear everywhere, and we must clean up our areas.  The melting snow fills 

our streets and storm drains with water, and flooding is always a possibility. 

 
 Despite all of that, change begins to take place.  Flowers emerge from their long 

winter naps.  Birds appear in our skies and in our trees.  Young voices we have not heard 

in many months fill our neighborhoods and parks with laughter and joy.  Spring will arrive 

soon and with it a hope of newness and joy. 

 
 Just as the environment begins to change, and we see the newness of life all around 

us, we too can and do receive newness of life in Jesus Christ.  March carries us through 

the bulk of the Lenten Season.  Lent is a time to renew our commitment to Christ through 

prayer and fasting.  Lent reminds us to prepare for the gift of new life because Jesus Christ 

died for us, rose for us, and sits at the right hand of God for us. 

 
 Without Jesusô sacrifice on the cross, and resurrection from the dead, you and I 

would be left to try to save ourselves through the Law.  The Law quickly and mercilessly 

judges us.  The Law points out all the things we are not able to do.  And in the end, we 

grow weary of trying to live up to a standard that is unattainable for any of us.  Soon, we 

quit trying and fall away from our faith in God and out of favor with God. 

 
 God sent His only Son Jesus Christ to pay the ultimate price for our sins.  Not His 

sins because He was sinless, but He paid the price for our sins.  And those of us who  

believe in Him without question receive His grace and mercy before the Lord.  And just  

like the spring we receive new life through the shedding of Christôs blood for us. 

 
 Have you failed?  Are your clothes like the snow in March dirty and full of debris?  

Have others told you that you are not good enough?   Do you feel lonely and unloved?  

Turn to the one, Jesus Christ, who will heal your soul and renew your life ð like life is  

renewed in the Spring of the year.  Donôt let ñOld Man Winterò beat you down and drive a 

wedge between you and God.  Allow Jesus to bridge that gap and restore your relationship 

with the Father Almighty. 

 

God Bless, 

Pastor Tim, Nancy, Ashley, and Ian 



Obituaries  
 

Deborah A. Wonderling  

passed away on Thursday,  

January 29, 2015.  She is a  

sister to Edward Ott and his  

      wife Barb.  

 

R. Madalene Mason passed 

away on Monday, February 2, 

2015.  She is the mother to  

Sally Novosat.  
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Memorials  
 

A memorial was given by Vada Liptak in 

Memory of Renee Streich . 

 

A memorial was given by Carol Cunningham 

in memory of R. Madalene Mason . 

 

A memorial was given by Carol Cunningham 

in memory of Deborah A. Wonderling . 


